
 

 

Town of Goshen 

Board of Selectmen 

Minutes of Meeting 

April 9, 2018 

 

Present:  Bob Bell, Doug O’Clair, Bruce Nadeau, Cindy Rouillard 

The meeting came to order at 6:35p.m. 

• Check reports were reviewed and signed. 

• The Selectmen discussed the Grange project. 

• The Selectmen discussed the change on how tickets to the transfer station can be 

purchased.  The Goshen Country Store will no longer sell tickets.  The tickets can be 

purchased at the Transfer Station and the Town Office starting May 1st.  

• Doug stated payroll and vendor checks could be done bi-weekly.  Cindy stated she 

would talk with auditor when he comes in May on how to handle it.   

The meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 


